THE

IT‘EIIHEESABAT Turkmen Citizens Invited to Virtual Education Fair in Japan

On December 7 and 8, Turkmen citizens are invited to participate in the “Virtual Education
Fair in Japan-2024.” The fair is held for international students wishing to study in Japan.
This was reported on the website of the Embassy of Japan in Turkmenistan.

More than 60 educational institutions in Japan will participate in the fair. There will be Q&A
sessions and individual online consultations.

Schedule of the virtual fair:

» December 7 (Saturday) from 12:00 to 18:00;
» December 8 (Sunday) from 12:00 to 17:50.

On the special website, you can find relevant information about Japanese educational
institutions and video clips.
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